
 
 
 

 
 

15 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y6 Students, 

 

Open Evenings: Wednesday 4th October and Thursday 12th October 2023 
 

I would like to invite you and your child to one of our open evenings to be held on Wednesday 4th 

October and Thursday 12th October.   

 

We very much welcome this opportunity to introduce ourselves to you, and to share with you a 

flavour of Moulton School. You will see that we are immensely proud of our students, of their high 

levels of achievement, and of their qualities as young people.   

 

There will be two “starts” to each evening at 5.00pm and 6.30pm with an introduction to MSSC from 

myself and some of our students. This will be followed by the opportunity to tour the school, and to 

talk to subject teachers, who will be available to answer any questions that you may have.  Please 

choose the most convenient date and start time for you. You do not need to book.  

 

The school sees this meeting as the first step in the process of transfer to secondary school and, 

during the time leading up to September 2024, Primary School staff and Moulton School staff will be 

working closely together to ensure that things go smoothly.  All the children starting at Moulton 

School in 2024 will have the opportunity to visit the school to see us at work on Monday 8th July for 

Transition Day.   

 

Please note that parking at the school can sometimes be very difficult, especially when there are 

events taking place at Moulton Village Hall.  We would recommend walking to this event if possible. 

If you are driving, we will be operating a park and ride service from Moulton College. Please park at 

Moulton College, Pitsford Centre (Gate 4 off Pitsford Road) and take the shuttle bus to MSSC which 

will be running throughout the evening, commencing at 4.15pm. You will find a location map below 

and drivers should follow the signage to indicate the route.  Please allow 5 minutes for this journey 

and arrive no later than 4.55pm for the first presentation or 6.25pm for the second presentation.  

 

I hope very much that you can join us in October, and look forward to meeting you and showcasing 

our wonderful school. Updates will be posted on our website: moultonschool.co.uk.  

 
Kind regards, 

 
Angie Dabbs - Headteacher  



 
 
 

 
 

 


